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Jean/Maggie,
 
On behalf of the owner, our office would like to formally request that the above plat
application be postponed to the March 24th City Commission meeting.
 
Thank you for your consideration.

Michael Vonder Meulen, AICP 
Director of Planning
2312 S. Andrews Ave, Ft. Lauderdale 
Office: 954.788.3400 | Mobile: 954.612.3203 
Email: MVonderMeulen@keithteam.com 
www.KEITHteam.com
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